
REVISIONS GRANTED
In the January-February edition of Catalyst, we ran a story
that described how a British publisher, Cadogan, released a
travel book that contained a particularly nasty description of
the Vatican. We registered an objection to this gratuitous
slam and have now learned that forthcoming editions of the
volume will be revised. We are pleased with this outcome.

https://www.catholicleague.org/revisions-granted/

